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OFFICE OF THE DISTRICT PROGRAMME COORDINATOR,
MGNREGA, SOUTH ANDAMAN DISTRICT, Ph: 03192-232609
Port Blair, dated the { EMay, 2025

No.41-6/DRDAJ/MGNREGAJAPMT/2023-24/

Press Note

This is with reference to the “Press Note” published in the Daily Telegram
on 25t April 2025 personal interview for the Post of Assistant Engineer
MGNREGA, C.D Block Little Andaman under South Andaman District. The
Scheduled personal interview for the aforesaid post was Postponed due to some
Administrative Reason. And now a personal interview for the same has been
scheduled to be held on 14t May 2025 at 10:00 AM in the Conference room of
the Office of the Deputy Commissioner, South Andaman District. List of eligible
candidates for the Post of Assistant Engineer is placed in the notice board of the
said office. Therefore, all the eligible candidates for the Post of Assistant Engineer
under MGNREGA, South Andaman are hereby requested to attend the interview
along with their original documents.

This may be treated as final notification, no individual call letter will be

issued to the candidates.

Additional DPC, MGNREGA (ACS)
South Andaman District




